
The Experimental College seeks Boston-area professionals, educators, and graduate students from a 
range of backgrounds to teach as Visiting Lecturers during the Spring 2019 semester. 
 
If this opportunity sounds like a good fit for you or your colleagues, please help us spread the word by 
including this announcement in department newsletters or other communications. 
 
Learn how you can become a Visiting Lecturer during the Fall 2019 semester. Applications are due on 
January 7, 2019. 
 
The ExCollege offers small, interdisciplinary courses that engage Tufts students in ideas shaping the 
world today. Taught primarily by Boston-area professionals, our course offerings change every semester 
and provide critical contexts for thinking about politics, popular culture, technology, law, social justice, 
business, ethics, and more. 
 
Applicants are asked to design a course that promotes active learning and innovative approaches to the 
proposed topic. 
 
Instructors are selected from a competitive pool. The total compensation for each course, whether 
individually or team-taught, is $4,500. 
 
The deadline to apply is Monday, January 7, 2019. 
 
For more information, and examples of courses offered, visit the Experimental College website, or email 
us at excollege@tufts.edu. 
 


